
2nd Grade Field Trip Permission Slip 
“Baby Animals Week” at American West Heritage Center 

 
Parents, 
On Wednesday April 23, 2nd grade will be going on a field trip to American West Heritage 
Center in Logan for Baby Animals Week. This field trip will align with April’s animal unit. 
The children will be participating in animal petting activities and play at the park. Please let 
us know if your child has allergies and if there are any precautions that we must take. We 
will be leaving school at 9:30 am sharp so please have your student on time to school that 
day. Otherwise we will have to leave him/her. We will be eating at the park and everyone 
will need a sack lunch. There will be no microwaves to use so please bring something that 
does not need to be heated up. Because of the cost of the field trip, we are asking for a 
$5 donation for this activity. Please turn all donations in to the office.  
 
We will return to school at approximately 2:45. We will not have space on the bus so 
parents will need to car pool or drive on your own. We will need 5 chaperones per class. 
We are asking that no siblings are included on this field trip.  
 
This is not a dress down day. Please have your child wear a red uniform shirt. 
 
 
Please sign the attached signature space and return to your teacher. 
Thank you!, 
2nd Grade Teachers 
 
 
 
 
 
____________________________has my permission to attend the 2nd grade field 
trip to American West Heritage Center in Wellsville, UT, on April 23, 2014. 
 
_____I would like to attend the field trip as a chaperone. 
 
_____I would like contact information to arrange carpools. Here is my contact 
information:______________________________________ 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature_____________________________________ 


